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Fatal Traffic Collision Update   

 
Public help requested to locate vehicle and driver  

 

 

 

 On 10/22/16 at 1807 Hrs. the Visalia Police Department responded to Court at the intersection with Murray for a 

report of a traffic collision. The investigation showed that a 2012 Honda CBR motorcycle was traveling E/B on Murray 

at Court Street when it struck a 2004 Dodge truck traveling N/B on Court Street at Murray. The motorcycle rider, Jose 

Armenta, sustained fatal injuries as a result of the collision and was pronounced deceased at Kaweah Delta Medical 

Center. 

 

The driver of the vehicle in the two pictures is believed to be a witness to the fatal collision. We believe that the vehicle 

is a two door Infiniti G35 or G37, black in color, with a small rear spoiler. The vehicle appears to be lowered with 

chrome aftermarket wheels. Anyone with information regarding the vehicle or the driver is urged to contact Officer 

Scott Nelson or Officer Bernie Villegas at (559) 713-4235. 
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